
September 17, 2020 FVRD Board Meeting 
CORRESPONDENCE – Item 6.2 
DVP 2020-11, “The Gardens” 
Electoral Area D 
 
From: Stan R Zink  
Sent: September 2, 2020 3:38 PM 
To: Planning Info  
Cc: Bill Dickey  
Subject: height variance for The Gardens 
 
Mr. Bennett 
 
Regarding your request for comments on the variance permit 2020-11: 
 
Your office has at this time received many letters and e-mails from home owners on Llanberis Way 
opposing any height variance to properties backing on Llanberis Way. We assume that these 
communications will be read at the meeting of September 17. I see by your corporate report to the 
Electoral Area Services Committee that you yourself are recommending the FVRD Board refuse the 
requested variance for properties backing onto ours. Thank you for that. Since we will not be able to 
attend that (public) meeting due to COVID-19, please make the minutes available to us. 
 
Thank You 
 
Stan Zink 
 
 
10036 Llanberis Way 
Rosedale, BC 
V0X 1X1 
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